LISA BOROWSKI

President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ.

Vice President

JAKE ABEL

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ.

LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ.

SEAN FARHY

JOHN NAGLE



Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

Board of Health Meeting Tuesday, February 19, 2019

- ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI Township Manager
  - Township Manager Township Secretary
  - JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor
- KATHRYN GARTLAND
  Treasurer

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval of January's meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
- Old Business
  - The BOH Resolved to support Radnor Ready for 100 Initiative recommendation forwarded to the Board of Commissioners
  - Recommendation on Gas Leaf Blowers forwarded to the Board of Commissioners
  - Update on Student project plans- Phillip and Louis
  - Discuss plans for Teen Health Week, April 1-7
  - West Nile Virus surveillance program follow up- Dr. Simmons
  - Update on suicide prevention in Radnor Township Schools- Dr. Carabasi Survey
- New Business
  - Presentation: "Safe 2 Say Something" Superintendent Flanagan
  - Alcohol drinking among our township youth: Superintendent Flanagan
  - Presentation: February American Heart Disease month-Nancy Sharts-Hopko
  - Plans for 2019 monthly 5-10 minute informational presentations by board members.
  - BOH upcoming presentations:
    - i. March: Colorectal cancer awareness month Dr. Khanna
    - ii. March: Food safety Kathryn Carlomango
    - iii. April: Alcohol Awareness month -
    - iv. May: Topic needed: stroke, mental health or melanoma/skin cancer-
    - v. June: Student Intern Presentations Phillip and Louis

- Announcements
- Public Participation
- Adjourn
- The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday March 18<sup>th</sup> at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.